
Key Stage 5 results- August 2022 
 
 
We are delighted that our students have come to the end of their sixth form 
academic studies having managed to overcome the challenging 2 years they 
have faced as a result of the pandemic.  Our students have shown dedication 
and resilience and have sat their first set of external exams since year 6! 
 
Many of our students have achieved A* and A grades in the subjects they 
studied, including A*s for Ella (psychology) and Chris (sociology), and A 
grades for Bridget (biology, maths and psychology) and Dimeji (politics and 
sociology).  4 of our students achieved the highest possible grade in their 
BTEC business or CTEC health and social care course, achieving D*D*D* 
and these students are Lucy, Lyaba, Natasha and Gabija. 
 
There are many students who have been offered places at prestigious 
universities and we are overjoyed that Lara has secured a place at the 
University of Cambridge to study English.  In addition to this, Zahra is looking 
forward to studying neuroscience at King’s College London.  
 
Our students have chosen to continue their educational journey by studying a 
range of subjects at universities across the United Kingdom.  We have 
students studying a variety of subjects including history, psychology, 
engineering, law, anthropology, finance and midwifery.  Students are 
travelling to Birmingham, Exeter, Kent, Manchester and York and many 
students are choosing to study at London universities. 
 
We are very proud of our students who have successfully achieved a place on 
a degree apprenticeship.  After a long process of applications, interviews and 
test centres Timothy achieved A*A*A in his A levels and is starting a degree 
apprenticeship in Digital Technology Solutions at Goldman Sachs and Oliver 
is embarking on a degree apprenticeship in Technology, Data and Innovation 
at Deutsche Bank.  
 
Congratulations to all our year 13 students. We are incredibly proud of them.  
They have shown determination and drive during their exams and final 
assessments and we wish them the very best of luck for the future.   
 
We are delighted to see our students performing exceptionally well across a 
range of subject areas and qualifications. They have worked so hard over the 
last few years in incredibly challenging circumstances and they deserve all the 
success they have achieved. 
 


